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May 1, 2020

Dear students and clients:

In response to the Japanese government extending the state of emergency, AJALT personnel
will be working from home longer than initially anticipated to Friday, May 29, instead of
Thursday, May 7. All face-to-face lessons will be canceled through May 29. (Our schedule

may further change, depending on the situation.)

Until that new date, no one will be at our office. Please get in touch with your contact

person at AJALT, if you need to speak to someone.

We regret this inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Akiko Sekiguchi
Chair, AJALT



